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Friday 24 June 2022 

 

Tots2Teens 

 

Summer holiday activities 

 

Tots2Teens are now taking bookings for their 

activities taking place in the summer holidays. 

This summer marks 30 years that they have been 

running activities for children and young people 

and they have over 65 sessions taking place, 

including plenty of new sessions like 

skateboarding, short film creation and animal 

care. They are a Big Norfolk Holiday Provider 

meaning that children and young people in receipt 

of means-tested free school meals can attend up 

to 20 of their full day sessions this summer for 

FREE. There are no codes this year, parents or 

carers who have children who are eligible just 

need to give them a call on 01603 430525. A free 

lunch will be included for all children attending 

any of their full day sessions. Please see summer 

brochure attached.    

 

The Big Norfolk Holiday Fun 

 

We’re delighted to inform you that booking for 

The Big Norfolk Holiday summer activity scheme 

is opening on Monday.  Activities start from 25th 

July and parents will be able to use the booking 

link to search and book an activity for their 

child.  There are thousands of spaces available 

across Norfolk and some brilliant activities to 

choose from, They are encouraging parents to 

take a look at the Every Move activity finder as 

soon as possible to secure their first choices. An 

email has been sent to all parents / cares with 

links and further information today. If you have 

not received this email please let the office know. 

 

 

Books for Schools 
 

Thank you so much for your support. We 

collected 3,070 tokens from the EDP for the 

Books for Schools initiative which ran from 

October through January. As a result we were 

able to order £100 worth of books! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sports Day 
 

We have received some fantastic feedback 

from many parents regarding Sports Day and 

what a lovely event it was, we are so glad the 

weather stayed nice for us all. We will also be 

using some of the constructive feedback given 

to help shape 

our next sport 

day in the 

summer of 

2023!  Photo’s 

of our Sports 

Day will be 

uploaded to the 

website 

shortley.  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Healthy Lunches 
 

A polite reminder that we operate a healthy 

schools policy and therefore would ask that you 

do not send fizzy drinks, chocolate bars and 

sweets into school. We would ask that children 

have at least 1 portion of vegetable and 1 portion 

of fruit in their lunch box. 

 

Family Learning Day   

 

Thank you to all that attending our summer Family 

Learning Day, the children had a great time! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

“Gadgeteers” Reading Challenge 
 

Norfolk Library and Information Service is 

delivering this years Summer Reading Challenge 

which is provided by The Reading Agency in 

partnership with the Science Museum Group.  The 

theme is Gadgeteers and it has an exciting STEM 

focus.  Please see attached information. 

 

 

Sports Equipment for Schools 
 

We are collecting the Sports Equipment for 

Schools. Please can parents, guardians, 

grandparents, friends and neighbours bring 

their tokens in before they recycle newspapers! 

 

 
 

Key Dates 

 

June 

Mon 27th – YR6 Induction evening @ AHS 

Wed 29th – Fri 1st July - YR6 transition days 

@ AHS 

 

July 

Tues 5th – 3.30pm – 5.30pm Learning 

Conversations 

Wed 6th – 3.30pm – 7.30pm Learning 

Conversations 

Wed 6th – (YR6 only) lifesaving swimming 

assessment @ AHS 

Fri 8th – Saw Day  

Tues 12th – 9am – 10.30am new reception 

children stay and play 

Wed 13th – 9am – 10.30am new reception 

children stay and play 

Thurs 14th – 9am – 11.45am new reception 

children stay and play. Parents to stay from 

11am – 11.45am  

Thurs 14th – YR6 Pleasurewood Hills trip – 

Details to follow 

Fri 15th – Whole school beach day – Details to 

follow 

Thurs 21st- 2-3pm Year 6 Leavers Assembly, 

parents invited to attend  

Fri 22nd – Finish for the Summer Holiday 

 

Headteacher Award 

 Headteacher Award  
 



 

Eden Blue For working and joining in 

lessons positively and 

enthusiastically. 

Sam Cook For fantastic attitude and 

maturity in the classroom 

Shayne 

Cook 

For joining in positively in 

lessons. 

Cleo 

Gotts 

For focus and knowledge of 

the Battle of Hastings. 

Jessie 

Hunt 

For her improving attitude 

towards her learning. Keep 

going! 

Eila Trigg For her focus in lessons and 

progression to more 

independent writing. 

Lee 

Turner 

Being so brave during 

swimming. 
 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Executive Head Teacher 

 

 


